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Wearing of Uniforms and Dress Code
Please note that all students must comply with the placement provider's guidelines on the dress codes and/or wearing of uniforms. 
The actual clothing/uniform worn will depend on the placement organisation's policy. 
Host placement clothing/uniforms should be worn in accordance with the relevant placement organisation's clothing/uniform policy.
If further advice is required, students should consult with their mentor/practice educator/placement supervisor.
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